
 

 

 

Memorandum 
Date: 4/21/2020 
To: Robert Barbian 
Copy to: File 
From: Alex Goerke, PE 
RE: Taxiway Independent Fee Estimate 
 

Remarks 
KLJ is finalizing the grant application for the Taxiway Reconstruction project. Part of the grant process 
requires an independent fee estimate to be performed when engineering fees exceed $100,000.  The 
cost of the independent fee estimate is reimbursable in the grant.  

KLJ recommends that the City of Princeton proceed with the IFE. 

Please let me know if there are any questions. 
 
Thank You, 
 
 
Alex Goerke, PE 
Alex.goerke@kljeng.com 
651-726-5017 
 


